
Commercial in Confidence

One Day Ringing Course
Steeple Aston, Oxon 

Saturday 26th October 2024

Are you learning plain bob doubles or 
grandsire doubles, want some more practice, 

or want to move on to triples or major?

The Steeple Aston course is the ringing course for you!

Application forms are on the Guild website or available from your 
branch secretary. Please submit your completed application form 
to Jo Druce (joannedruce2@gmail.com) by the closing date of 

31 August 2024. 


